Dear Editor-in-Chief, 
We are pleased to submit a commentary entitled “The Other Side of Breast Cancer: Sleep Quality” for consideration for publication in Journal of Sleep Sciences
We note that past papers in the journal have contributed to the debate regarding the sleep disorders, and hope that this paper will make a valuable contribution to this ongoing discussion. 

We confirm that it has been prepared in accordance with the journal’s ‘guidelines for authors’, has not been published previously, and that it is not under consideration for publication elsewhere and. 
We look forward to hearing from you.
Yours sincerely

Author
Samereh Eghtedar
PhD candidate of nursing 
